
Parental communication 
 

We fundamentally believe that working in partnership with parents and sharing information is 
essential to a child’s success. As such, we provide a number of opportunities to communicate 
with parents throughout the academic year.  
 
SPR: Appointments can be made with the SENCOs at each SPR day to assess their progress, plan 
support and review the success of interventions. At each SPR a priority is given to different year 
groups and at this stage a letter will be sent home to parents to invite them in for the SPR day. 
 
Student Profiles: Each student has a profile which details their summary of need, strategies for 
teachers and interventions which they have completed. The interventions table will detail start 
and finish dates; start and finish levels/scores as well as targets and progress made on these 
targets. These will be sent home to parents twice a year in January and July.  
 
Recent newsletter: Each term we send home a ‘learning support newsletter’ to keep parents 
updated with any recent developments, recent activities and upcoming events. Furthermore, 
you will be able to see the achievement and success of pupils each term and share in our 
celebration.  
 
Learning Together Evenings: During the Autumn and Spring terms a Learning Together evening 
is held for parents and students to come into the college and take part in different skills based 
activities such as spelling, reading, or numeracy. 
 


